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 DBT Star college scheme supported UG Department of Zoology arranged an Invited 

lecture on ‘Heronry Birds and Urbanisation’. Lecture was conducted on 29thMarch 2021 for 

the benefit of the undergraduate students. Due to Covid-19 it was not possible to conduct 

an off line session.  We arranged an online lecture using google meet.  The program was 

arranged for two hours including a formal inaugural session, presentation and interaction.  

 The session started at 9.00 am.  The brief inaugural session began with the prayer by 

Rubeena. R of third year BSc. Zoology.  Dr. Babitha GS (Convener, Department of Zoology) 

formally delivered the welcome speech.  Dr. K. C. Preetha, Principal, Sree Narayana College, 

Varkala delivered the official inaugural address. Sri. Roshnath. R, Secretary, Malabar 

Awareness and Rescue center for wildlife, Kannur was our resource person. He is a young 

eminent personality and environmentalist with a good profile.  

 Dr. Leji J. (Co-ordinator of DBT STAR College Scheme, HOD, Department of Zoology), offered 

felicitation to the session. The teachers from various departments, and committee members 

Ms. Preethi S and Dr. Binushma Raju (Assistant Professors, Department of Zoology), and the 

students of First year, Second year and final year Zoology participated in the online session 

on google meet. 92 participants attended the function. The class was really amazing and 

motivating. The talk on ‘Heronry Birds and Urbanisation’ touched areas like population 

ecology, climate and land use change, adaptation, anthropogenic impact, wild life 

conservation and impact of urbanization. The resource person also gave a clear cut idea 

about the scientific way of approach to the environment. He affirmed the role of 

observation in zoological studies. The students cleared their doubts and conveyed their 

observations to the resource person. Students got a really inspiring opportunity. Dr. 

Binushma Raju, Assistant Professor, Dept. of Zoology delivered the vote of thanks.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


